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Holt County Road Work Scheduled to begin Monday

The Missouri Department of Transportation says Holt County Route C is scheduled to close next
week for a bridge replacement project.

The Mid-Branch Squaw Creek Bridge located west of the Route DD intersection will be closed for
six to eight weeks beginning on Monday. The Mid-Branch Bridge was built in 1955 and is being
replaced under Missouri’s Safe and Sound Bridge Program, which aims to improve more than 800
bridges across the state.

Thirteen bridges in Holt County will be replaced or rehabilitated under the Safe and Sound
Program. Ten of those projects have been completed, and the remaining three are to be completed
this yea



